
 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (NABBS LANE AREA, 

HUCKNALL) (PROHIBITION OF WAITING) TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2024 

(4286) 

 
 

Statement of Reasons  

 
Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver 

highway services in Nottinghamshire. Concerns have been raised regarding inconsiderate and 

obstructive parking, in the Nabbs Lane and Ruffs Drive area of Hucknall. This was causing 

visibility issues at several junctions, blocking access for businesses on Ruffs Drive, and 

making it difficult for buses to navigate their route along each of these roads. 

To address this issue, ‘No Waiting At Any Time’ restrictions (Double Yellow Lines) have been 

introduced as shown on drawing number H/MW/4218/01/C.  A new Bus Stop Clearway (No 

Stopping Except Buses) has also been introduced at the existing bus stop opposite the Brett 

Close and Nabbs Lane junction.  


